Monday, April 20, 2020

Dear Families,

We are writing this morning with a brief update for you.

First, we are going to begin to use the online learning platform, Waggle, to target essential learning and differentiate for our students. It will be very important for you to read through the attached letter and watch the short four minute video (link found in the letter). We are excited about this learning opportunity for our students!

Also, students may begin participating in large group video calls through Microsoft Teams, which is a fun way to stay connected during this time! However, privacy restrictions are requiring parent permission to use Microsoft Teams for group calls. Please follow this link to give permission to your child to join us on voice and video chats. <a href="https://forms.gle/CeM6in6G34YS58iy7">https://forms.gle/CeM6in6G34YS58iy7</a>

We hope this finds you all safe and healthy. Please do not hesitate to reach out with questions. We are here to support in any way we can!

The Fifth Grade Team

Mr. Mabie, Mr. Kunferman/Mr. Zen, & Mrs. Standen